January 19, 1955 Letter, Syngman Rhee to General Taylor

Citation:

"Letter, Syngman Rhee to General Taylor", January 19, 1955, Wilson Center Digital Archive, B-013-046, Official Correspondences, President Rhee's Correspondences, Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University.

https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/122705

Summary:

Syngman Rhee thanks General Taylor for his note and expresses gratitude for the army medical service made available to him.

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan

January 19, 1955

Dear General Taylor:

I do want to thank you for your letter of January 17 and to let you know that I have come home from the hospital feeling like a well man.

We are certainly indebted to the Army for the medical services which were made available to us and especially for the marvelous services rendered by the Army doctors.

Thank you again for the beautiful flowers which you sent to me when I was in the hospital. Mrs. Rhee and I enjoyed the flowers and deeply appreciated your thoughtfulness.

Our best wishes to you and Mrs. Taylor.

Sincerely yours,

/3/ Syngman Rhee

General Maxwell D. Taylor, USA Commanding General Army Forces Far East

98

Ste